
 
 
 
For the short work month of December, the Maintenance Dept. fielded our normal daily 
work order load along with: 
 
Painting the interior walls of the Tiger Gym. 
Replacing air filters campus wide. 
Fixing another water main leak at the High School Annex building. 
More painting in the girl's locker room at the Tiger Gym. 
Installed control circuit board for the I.T. Dept. 
Assisted in completing our campus wide gas pressure test and making all necessary 
repairs to pass the test. 
Saw the completion of the new Maintenance Dept. fence. 
Installed our B.I.S.D. Christmas decoration board at Rio Grande Electric and at our 
Central Office. 
Repaired the Cafeteria commercial gas water heater. 
Dug up and identified sewer tap locations for the proposed building addition beside the 
Home Economics building. 

Thank you, 
Steve Giblin 
Maintenance Director 


